
NAGALAND INFORMATION COMMISSION 

Old Secretariat Complex, 

Post Box No. 148 

Nagaland, Kohima - 797001. 

Telefax: 0370-2291041, Website: www.nlsic.gov.in 

 
No. NIC/Compln-3/2011-12                      Dated Kohima, the 27

th
 July, 2011. 

 

To, 

 

Shri. Nyamo Z. Yanthan,  

Post Box No. 21,  

Wokha – 797111 

Nagaland. 

Mobile No. 908943234. 

 

Subject: Appeal against non-disclosure of information u/s RTI Act. 
 

Sir, 

 

With reference to your letter dated 15/7/2011 and on the above subject, I am 

directed to inform you to kindly furnish a photocopy of your RTI application dated 

3.6.2011 which was addressed to the District Soil & Water Conservation Office, 

Wokha, alongwith the receipt/acknowledgement of the prescribed fee to this 

Commission. 

 

You are also advised to submit First Appeal to the Director and First Appellate 

Authority, Soil & Water Conservation, Nagaland, Kohima for denial of information 

being sought. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

(SOYIMNA AIER KOZA) 
Deputy Secretary 

Copy to:- 

1. The P.P.S. to the Hon’ble Chief Information Commissioner, Nagaland 

Information Commission for kind information of the CIC. 

2. The P.A to the State Information Commissioner(B), Nagaland Information 

Commission for kind information of the SIC. 

3. The P.A to the State Information Commissioner(K), Nagaland Information 

Commission for kind information of the SIC. 

4. Office Copy. 

 

 



NAGALAND INFORMATION COMMISSION 

Old Secretariat Complex, 

Post Box No. 148 

Nagaland, Kohima - 797001. 

Telefax: 0370-2291041, Website: www.nlsic.gov.in 

 
No. NIC/Compln-3/2011-12                      Dated Kohima, the 27

th
 July, 2011. 

 

To, 

 

The District Soil & Water Conservation Officer,  

Wokha,  

Nagaland – 797111 

 

Subject: Appeal against non-disclosure of information u/s RTI Act. 
 

Sir, 

 

I am directed to refer to a letter dated 15/7/2011 received from Shri. Nyamo Z. 

Yanthan, Post Box No. 21, Wokha – 797111, Nagaland, Mobile No. 908943234, 

wherein the applicant stated that a RTI Application alongwith the prescribed fee was 

submitted to you on 3.6.2011. However, even after a lapse of 30 days, the information 

was denied.  

 

It is, therefore, requested that receipt/acknowledgement of the above 

mentioned RTI application and the prescribed fee may kindly be furnished to this 

Commission at an early date for necessary action from this end. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

(SOYIMNA AIER KOZA) 
Deputy Secretary 

Copy to:- 

1. The P.P.S. to the Hon’ble Chief Information Commissioner, Nagaland 

Information Commission for kind information of the CIC. 

2. The P.A to the State Information Commissioner(B), Nagaland Information 

Commission for kind information of the SIC. 

3. The P.A to the State Information Commissioner(K), Nagaland Information 

Commission for kind information of the SIC. 

4. Office Copy. 

 

 

 

 


